
NE Anthony Henday: Sherwood Park Freeway interchange 

 

 Currently under 
construction 

New westbound 
Sherwood Park 
Freeway overpass and 
access ramps  

New eastbound to 
northbound 
directional ramp 

In June 2013, two 
weekend closures of 
Sherwood Park 
Freeway took place to 
accommodate 
demolitions of the 76 
Ave. bridge and the 
westbound bridge over 
Anthony Henday Drive 
 

Traffic 
considerations 

Current detour will be 
in place until late 
2014, when the new 
westbound bridge will 
be opened to carry all 
four lanes of traffic 

New eastbound 
bridge will be 
completed by fall 
2016 

76 Avenue access 
closed permanently, 
to be replaced in 2016 
with expanded 17 
Street interchange 

Open to the public 
in 2016 

Larger, safer 
interchange with free-
flow traffic in all 
directions 

Two new bridges, 
each carrying three 
lanes of Sherwood 
Park Freeway traffic 

New eastbound to 
northbound flyover 

New lower speed 
collector roads to 
ensure safer merging 

Anthony Henday 
Drive increases from 
four to six lanes total  


